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C-TRAN INTERNATIONAL INCORPORATED

Room 2002

EEas' 43z Sree

New Yore N Y 1007
Teleghone (212) BET-6050

May 19, 1981

Mrs, Betty L. Wright

Licensing Officer

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

D=ar Mrs. Wright:

In accordance with our conversation this is to recind our
previous application under cover of our letter of April 9, 1981,
and re-submit eight (8) applications of (3) grams each.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

C-TRAN INTERNATION INC.
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Richard C. Martin
Vice President
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